MUR757200064

March 5, 2019

Federal Election Commission

General Counsel’s Office

1050 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20463
Attn: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Subject: MUR 7572

Dear Sir or Madam:

| received in today’s mail a letter from the FEC listing me as a respondent in a
matter identified as MUR 7572. | was asked to respond within 15 days.

I do not have legal counsel at this time and | respectfully request a personal
extension until May 1, 2019 to allow me to seek legal advice before submitting a
letter with factual materials relevant to this complaint.

Sincerely,
e Hettnalas

J. Miriam Hellreich

National Committeewoman for the Hawaii Republican Party

Kailua, Hawaii 96734





